
Dear	Stingray	families,	

Here	is	info	for	the	2024	swim	season….	

Practice	schedule		

Practices	begin	on	Tuesday,	May	28th	in	the	afternoons.				

Swimmers	11+	will	swim	from	3:15pm	to	4:15pm.	

Swimmers	10	and	under	will	swim	from	4:15pm-5:15pm			(swimmers	must	have	a	white/blue	
band,	swimmers	with	a	red	band	or	no	band	will	start	their	season	once	school	ends).	

Starting	Friday,	June	14th	
	
-	Swimmers	age	9-12	will	swim	8am-9am,	8u	will	swim	9am-9:45am	

and	swimmers	13+	will	swim	9:45am-10:45am.							Training	squad	will	start	Monday,	June	24th	
for	our	youngest	swimmers	learning	to	swim.		Days	of	the	week	to	be	determined	for	training	
squad. 

***Please	also	note	that	the	age	groups	are	subject	to	change	once	we	have	received	all	
registrations. 

Meet	schedule	

The	Saturday	meet	schedule	is	included	in	the	email.			There	will	also	be	a	few	Wednesday	night	
B	meets	but	dates	have	not	been	released	yet.			Time	trials	will	be	held	on	SUNDAY,	June	9thth	
9am.			If	your	swimmer	can’t	attend	b/c	it’s	a	Sunday,	they	can	be	timed	during	the	week	at	
practice.	

Each	family	will	be	assigned	a	volunteer	responsibility	for	each	meet.			We	thank	you	in	advance	
for	your	support!			

We	will	also	be	hosting	2	home	meets	(and	possibly	a	Wed.	night	meet)	and	will	be	asking	for	
drinks/snack	donations	to	fundraise	for	our	team.	

	

Registration	

Tri-County	league	requires	all	swimmers	to	be	members	of	the	Gloucester	City	Swim	Club,	
please	contact	membership@gcswimclub.com	or	go	to	www.gcswimclub.com.	

	

We	will	continue	using	an	online	registration	form	for	Stingrays	2024,	link	will	be	sent	out	in	
March.					

	

	



After	completing	the	form	we	will	send	you	a	PayPal	invoice	for	payment.		Registration	will	end	
a	week	before	practice	starts.	

	

The	fees	are	as	follows:		

$120	for	1	swimmer		

$200	for	two	swimmers	

$280	for	3	or	more	swimmers	

Payment	is	due	by	Memorial	Day.			Please	reach	out	if	you	need	an	extension	for	payment.			
Please	also	remember	that	membership	to	the	Gloucester	City	Swim	Club	is	required	by	the	Tri	
County	league	to	swim	on	our	team.	

	

Team	suit	

The	team	suit	for	this	season	will	be	available	at	NL	Aquatics,	we	will	inform	swimmers	of	the	
link	to	purchase.			You	do	not	have	to	get	a	new	suit	and	can	use	the	one	from	last	season.		We	
will	send	out	info	for	a	try-on	date	through	NL	Aquatics.	

	

We	will	continue	to	email	and	post	the	information	to	our	tab	on	the	GC	Swim	Club	website	
(www.GCSwimClub.com)	and	our	Facebook	page.				We	will	also	utilize	TeamSnap	for	our	meet	
schedule.			We	do	ask	when	planning	vacation	this	summer,	if	at	all	possible,	please	try	to	leave	
for	vacation	after	our	Saturday	meets,	we	really	would	like	all	swimmers	to	be	present	at	the	
Saturday	meets.	

Our	coaches	and	the	swim	team	parent	committee	are	all	excited	to	get	the	swimmers	in	the	
water!	

As	always,	if	you	have	any	questions,	please	feel	free	to	reach	out.	

Go	Stingrays!	

glcstingrays@gmail.com	

	

(text	or	call	with	any	questions)	

Coach	Brianna-856-994-4701	

Coach	Madison-	856-780-0689		


